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As of today, approximately 90% of the East Salem
Service District (ESSD) has street lighting.

The last 10% of lights will be installed where there
were previously no electrical poles. The northern
section of the ESSD is almost complete, while progress
is being made on the southern section. Marion County
and PGE met on Monday, July 26, 2021 to assess the
remaining streets that need lighting.

Since 2019, Marion County and PGE have been working
to install street lights to the residents of the East
Salem Service District. In converting the 130 individual
lighting districts into a single lighting district, every
street will soon have street lights.

For more information about the Street Lighting
Project, visit the FAQ page or the ESSD website. Use
this map to track the progress of light installations.
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https://marioncounty.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=e782d39b22bc4d92898f6ca359303b59
https://marioncounty.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=e782d39b22bc4d92898f6ca359303b59
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https://marioncounty.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=e782d39b22bc4d92898f6ca359303b59
https://www.co.marion.or.us/PW/servicedistricts/Documents/2019.ESSD.Street%20Lighting%20Project_FAQ.pdf
https://www.co.marion.or.us/PW/servicedistricts/Pages/East-Salem-Service-District.aspx
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